

## PRIME MINISTER . PREMIER MINISTRE

October 14-16, 2022

## Dear Friends:

I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone taking part in the 7th National Canadian Homeopathic Conference 2022.

This conference brings together stakeholders, researchers and professionals from across Canada and around the world to discuss and raise awareness of homeopathic practices. I am certain that everyone in attendance will enjoy the activities centred on this year's theme, "Integrated homeopathic medicine, to achieve optimal health and wellness."

It continues to be a difficult time for planning and hosting events. That is why I would like to thank the organizers for putting together a virtual program. I am certain that delegates will make the most of this opportunity to network, build relationships, and contribute to the goals of the conference.

Please accept my best wishes for a successful event.

Sincerely,

The Rt. Hon. Justin P. J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. Prime Minister of Canada